
C. WILD 1

The Director General of the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) presents his 
compliments and has the honor to invite Members and Observers to be represented at the 
first session of the WIPO ICT Leadership Dialogue (WILD) which will be held in Geneva, at 
the headquarters of WIPO, from April 14 to 16, 2025. The WILD sessions will be held daily 
from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. and from 2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. (CEST).

The WILD provides a forum for leaders at Intellectual Property (IP) offices or organizations to 
discuss matters related Information and Communications Technology (ICT) and IP including 
digital strategies and policy, digital solutions, IP data, implication of emerging technologies 
for IP administration and related services. It is therefore expected that ICT leaders such as 
chief information officers or senior management officials such as heads of IP offices will be 
attending the WILD.

The draft agenda (document WILD/1 Prov.) is available on the WIPO website at:
https://www.wipo.int/meetings/en/details.jsp?meeting_id=86271. Other working documents 
will be made available on the WIPO website in due course and regular updates advising of 
the posting of new documents will be transmitted.

Simultaneous interpretation will be provided in English, Arabic, Chinese, French, Russian 
and Spanish.

Delegates nominated to participate physically on site are requested to register by 
April 1, 2025, using the following link
https://www.wipo.int/registration/en/form.jsp?organization=WIPO&registration_id=582 and
secure code: NP53WA27DZ.

As WIPO is committed to promoting gender equality, it would be appreciated if parity could 
be taken into account when nominating the representatives.

Any queries in relation to this session may be addressed to the Secretariat at: 
ict-leadership@wipo.int.
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